
            Monday 23rd October 

Dear EYFS Families, 

We are excited to be  launching our Nurturing Programme in school starting on Tuesday 

14th November. The posters below give more information of what will be covered in the 

programme.  

The programme will  be delivered in school by Mrs Walton and Mrs Murrell. It is for 10 

weeks with 5 sessions taking place during Autumn term 2 and 5 sessions during Spring  term 

1.  

You may bring a friend or a family member to the sessions.  If you would like any further in-

formation or have any questions, please speak to myself , Mrs Murrell or Mrs Walton. 

Please could I ask that you complete the attached form to let us know if you can or cannot 

attend.  

 

https://forms.gle/sdZvtvVZ5Qn7TnMb6 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the sessions. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss L Allen 
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